
Hi again everyone 

  

I wanted to send out this flyer today with the details of some theatre groups that are 

being run by the Titchfield Festival theatre.  Some of you will know that we were due to 

perform there this year before the virus sadly put paid to our plans.  I know how many of 

our children love the chance to perform so I thought you might be interested in this 

opportunity.  The attached flyer gives information about classes they run for young 

people aged 2 - 21!  Next year they will be working on a production of The Little 

Mermaid - and I for one would love to see that! 

  

Titchfield Theatre is a hidden gem on our doorstep and it has been brilliantly developed 

over the last couple of years.  I also have to let you know that they are sending one of 

their technicians out to us tomorrow to try and help mend one of the curtains in the hall 

which fell down - they are bringing their 'tower' and would not hear of us paying 

towards the costs.  This is community theatre in its truest sense!  At a time when the arts 

are really suffering we should do all we can to support such an amazing place. 

  

Best wishes 

 

Jacky 
 


